
Notice of Full Business Operations as of 12 July 2018 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
We are pleased to inform that we have fully resumed our banking 
operations today - Thursday, 12th July 2018.  
 
Please also be informed that all our general lines/hunting lines are 
running as normal. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we thank you for your 
continuous support.  
 
MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 
 


